
 

 

Sandpits Lane, Keresley, Coventry, CV6 2FR 
admin@cncs.school 

www.cncs.school 
T:02476 332382 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
14th December 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope you and your family are well at this time. 
 
We are writing to update you on the preparations and support in place for your child as they 
approach their second round of mock exams taking place 13th February-3rd March. Teachers have 
prepared structured homework for over the Christmas holidays and this has been collated into a 
booklet, students will be provided a copy of this and you can access it on the website via this link:  
https://tinyurl.com/2m6zp6ev  
 
As part of our Year 11 support we began P6 lessons this term and this will continue next term the 
timetable can be accessed via this link:  https://tinyurl.com/bspezaxt  
 
Please be reminded that all Year 11 students are expected to stay after school even if they do not 
have a P6 session and they can work in the library which is fully stocked with all revision guides, 
subject resources, and all of the equipment students will need to support any of their revision. After 
the Christmas break, selected students will be required to stay for period 7 sessions in key subject 
areas. Period 7 lessons will take place between 4:30 and 5:30 on an evening, and food and 
refreshments will be provided for those invited to stay.  In addition to this, some students will also 
be invited to attend Saturday morning tuition, which will be specifically tailored and bespoke to 
small groups of students in key subject areas. Saturday morning tuition proved popular with 
students last year, and had a proven positive impact on student performance in their exams. 
 
This term Year 11 students attended a fantastic Study Skills Workshop hosted by Positively You. Due 
to the success of this event, we have invited them back for an Exam Technique Workshop after the 
Christmas break which will take place before the next round of mock exams, date to be confirmed. 
 
If you need any further support, guidance or information please do not hesitate in contacting us. 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and we wish 
you a very happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Mr R. Poole                                                                                          Mr A. Williams 
Head of Year 11                                                                                  Senior Assistant Headteacher 
Email:robert.poole@cncs.school                                                    Email: adam.williams@cncs.school  
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